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December 18, 2024 

 

To: Parents, Guardian and Students of the All Boys Program 

 

 

Re:  All Boys Program Closure 

 

This letter is to advise you that at the December 17, 2024 regular meeting of 
the Board of Trustees of The Calgary Board of Education (CBE), the Board 
passed the following motion: 

 

THAT the Board of Trustees approves the closure of the All Boys 
Program effective June 30, 2025. 

 

CBE administration will inform each student of their designated school and 
engage in direct support for student accommodation and transition plans in 
2025. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to express our appreciation 
for the support that parents and guardians have provided and continue to 
provide to the students and staff of the All Boys Program. 

 

We wish you and your families all the best as you transition to your new 
school community. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
 

Patricia Bolger 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

Calgary Board of Education 

 

cc:  J. Pitman, Chief Superintendent of Schools 

D. Breton, Superintendent, Facilities & Environmental Services 

  C. Ford, Director, Planning 

  David Dyck, Education Director, Area 7 

  Eric Sprong, Principal of All Boys Program 
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